
Hello students and families! 
I am so excited to begin the year as 

your art teacher. For those of you that 
have been with me for a while, I can’t 

wait to see you again. For those of you 
that I haven’t met yet, I can’t wait to 

make art with you soon! 
Art class will look different this year, 
but together, we will learn, create, 

and have fun. Virtual Learning will be 
challenging at first. I will be always be 

here to help, to chat, and to create 
with you! Art Class will continue to be 
your place to relax, express yourself, 

and grow. I will be reaching out to you 
more in the first week of school, plus 
every week after that, to guide you 

through another amazing year!

Reach out with any 
questions or concerns!

Email: 
Kelly.Walsh@slps.org

Hi! I’m Miss Walsh, the Art 

teacher.

 I have been teaching for 9 years 

and also work at Laclede 

Elementary. I love all art making, 

but painting is my favorite!! 

I love animals and have a dog and a 

cat at home. My favorite color is 

purple and my favorite shape is the 

circle. My favorite hobbies are hula 

hooping and reading. I love Pete 

the Cat and James and the Giant 

Peach by Roald Dahl. 

I can’t wait to hear all 

about you!!!

MISS WALSH
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